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Aquarion: Latest Water Main Project Announcement: Park Lane
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About eight customers will be affected by this late Monday afternoon project on Park Lane, Aquarion
announced. The water utility also has other scheduled water main replacement project in town this summer.

Here's the announcement from the Aquarion website:

Updated:  Monday, June 27, 2016     2:13 PM

Street Location of Repair:  Park Ln - Darien, CT

Size of Water Main:  8"

Estimated Restoration Time:  4:15 PM - 6:15 PM
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Number of Customers Affected:  Approximately 8 customers

Streets Affected:

Street House Numbers (approximate)

Park Ln Between West Ave and Holmes Ave

During and after the outage event, some customers may experience discolored water. You may want to use
stored water for drinking and cooking, and delay clothes washing until water is clear. Run your cold water
faucet until the water appears clear, prior to resuming use for these purposes.

Here's what the announcement looks like on the Darien page of the Aquarion website:
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